
   

 

March 9, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Trevor Holsworth  
Email: fundamentaljustice@gmail.com 
 
 
Dear Mr. Holsworth: 
 
 I am writing in response to your email of February 21, 2023. 
  
 As Speaker, I preside over the proceedings of the House of Commons.  In my role, I 
interpret parliamentary rules, maintain order and decorum, and act as the guardian of the 
rights and privileges of the House and its Members.  
 
 The matter you have raised in your email does not fall within my purview as Speaker of 
the House of Commons. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Hon. Anthony Rota, M.P. 
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